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 Edward Troup The property faces directly onto our flat in 22 Red Lion Street. I have no objections to the proposed works but 

would ask that, in addition to the usual restrictions on noise and working hours to be applied to these works, all 

Saturday working be prohibited, so as to minimise the disruption to our quiet enjoyment of our flat (and to 

other residents in Three Cups Yard and 22 Red Lion Street.
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